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Docket No. 50-333

Mr. Harry P. Salmon, Jr. ,

Resident Manager
New York Power Authority
James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Post Office Box 41
Lycoming, New York 13093

Dear Mr. Salmon:

SUBJECT: NRC REGION I INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-333/93-16

This letter transmits the report of the routine announced safety inspection conducted by
Messrs. R. J. Paolino and L. L. Scholl of this office for the period of August 9-13,1993,
and November 15-19, 1993, at the James A. FitzPatrick (JAF) Nuclear Power Plant, located
in Scriba, New York. The inspectors discussed the inspection findings with members of
your staff on August 13,1993, and at the conclusion of the inspection on
November 19, 1993.

The inspection was directed toward areas important to public health and safety. Areas
examined are described in the NRC inspection report, that is enclosed with this letter. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of document reviews and personnel interviews.'

The primary focus of the inspection was a review of surveillance test deficiencies identified
by your staff. 'In all of the examples reviewed, the problems were procedural inadequacies,
that when corrected, resulted in satisfactory test results. The inspectors found that as -
additional deliciencies were identified your corrective action plan was appropriately
expanded. The NRC encourages the continued self-identification and correction of these
problems and as these deficiencies satisfy the criteria specified in Section VII.B.2 of the
Enforcement Policy, a violation will not b. cited.

We understand that additional procedure reviews are continuing and you plan to review all
surveillance tests. Although the findings to date have not identified any significant safety
issues, we expect that these reviews will be completed in a reasonable time. As such, we
request that within 60 days of the date of this letter you inform us in writing of your
schedule for the review of the remaining surveillance tests.

The inspectors also found that responses to many of the items in your corrective action
tracking syste.m were overdue. Additional management attention appears to be warranted in
this area.
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New York Power Authority 2 , 3*

Your cooperation in these matters is appreciated,
i

ISincerely,

Origiani cignon By g
i

Jacque P. Durr, Chief
Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: NRC Inspection Report No. 50-333/93-16 ;

cc w/ encl: |
R. Schoenberger, President
R. Becdle, Executive Vice President - Nuclear
G. Goldstein,_ Assistant General Counsel
J. Gray, Jr., Director, Nuclear Licensing - BWR
Supervisor, Town of Scriba .

C. Donaldson, Esquire, Assistant Attorney General, New York Department of Law
'

Director, Energy & Water Division, Department of Public Service, State of New York
K. Abraham, PAO (2)

i

Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York, SLO Designee
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bec w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences) |

. C. Cowgill, DRP
P. Eselgroth, DRP

>

.iR. Urban, DRP
B. Welling, DRP .,

- bec w/enci (VIA F MAIL):
V. McCree, OEDO .;

R. Capra, NRR ,

J. Menning, NRR ,

M. Shannon (MXS1)
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